
Project Background
The City of Minneapolis is planning to make improvements 
to the existing bicycle and pedestrian facilities along 
Hennepin Avenue and Dunwoody Boulevard between N 
12th St and Linden Ave. The project intends to improve the 
safety, comfort, and travel experience for all people using 
Hennepin Avenue and Dunwoody Boulevard and provide 
an improved biking and walking connection to planned 
transit routes including the Green Line Light Rail Extension 
and E-Line Bus Rapid Transit. Planning and design will start 
in 2022 and continue into 2024. Construction is planned for 
2024 or 2025.

Hennepin-Dunwoody

For reasonable accomodations or alternative formats:
People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 612-673-2157. 

Para asistencia 612-673-2700 - Rau kev pab 612-673-2800 - Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500.

Existing Conditions

Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvement Project

Project Area

https://www.minneapolismn.gov/government/projects
Learn More

Contact
Luke Hanson - Senior Transportation Planner - Public Works

612-875-7237 | Luke.Hanson@minneapolismn.gov 

Project Schedule

Project Goals

•	 Improve and replace the existing Cedar Lake Trail 
Bicycle detour along Dunwoody Boulevard and 
Hennepin Avenue, improving the safety and comfort of 
the facility

•	 Make pedestrian safety improvements throughout the 
corridor, including shorter crossing distances, signal 
improvements, and new ADA-compliant pedestrian 
ramps

•	 Provide a direct bicycle and pedestrian connection to 
the planned Basset Creek Valley Green Line LRT station 
and planned E-Line BRT stations 

•	 Improve biking, walking, and transit connections 
between the Near North neighborhoods and downtown 
Minneapolis

•	 Incorporate Green Stormwater Infrastructure and 
Sustainable Landscaping
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